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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

November 27, 2016
Featuring: The Coast Chorale and the artwork
of Cindy Easterling
4pm: Music – 5pm: Art and Reception

Christ Episcopal Church, 912 South Beach Blvd, BSL 

Open and Free to the public 

Contact: Chairman 228-467-0106 

4:00 PM – Performing Artists
Coast Chorale members were invited to sing in the last US performance of celebrated composer John Rutter’s “Requiem” in NYC’s Carnegie Hall.  Recently the Chorale was honored with Artist of the Month by readers of the Sea Coast Echo. The Chorale is considering an invitation to travel to Washington DC where our military will be honored during the 2017 Memorial Day celebration. 
Coast Chorale will be featured in a joint concert with the Hancock HS band on Dec 3rd at the new Performing Arts Center located on Stennis Airport Road in Kiln.
The Coast Chorale is an all volunteer civic organization that was formed in 1992.  In addition to performing locally, the Coast Chorale has performed at Carnegie Hall in New York City, Italy, Austria, and several other places in Europe.  The Coast Chorale is open to all singers without audition.  For information regarding membership in the Coast Chorale, contact Allen Henson at 228-324-8213 or allenhenson07@gmail.com. 
5:00 PM – Visual Artist 
Cindy Easterling is a native of New Orleans and graduate of Newcomb College of Tulane University, Cindy is a practicing architect who spends her time on the MS Gulf Coast and St. Louis, MO.  She is a member of the Pass Christian Art Association, The Arts Hancock County, Gulfport Gems, Ocean Springs Art Association and Craft Alliance in St. Louis, MO. Cindy’s fused glass works started 5 years ago with a few classes at Craft Alliance Gallery in St. Louis.  But it all really began in college with a bottle cutter! She has studied fused glass with Kitty Mollman and has taken classes with Yuko Sago and Lisa Becker in the St. Louis area.  She now designs plates, vases, dishes, platters, coasters and other functional pieces as well as decorative items and seasonal pieces such as ornaments, sun catchers, magnets, etc.  Besides showing her work at various art festivals, it is currently available at several local shops & galleries. Cindy also does custom commission work. “Most of the glass that I use is manufactured in the USA and I also use recycled glass. My products are food safe, but should not be used in a microwave. Also, as with any fine glassware, items should be handwashed.” Her photographic building portraits are an outgrowth of her love of looking through the lens at details and views of homes. This started in earnest when she began giving clients framed photographs and matching note cards of their homes as housewarming gifts.  She started receiving requests for” home portraits” from others who had seen her work. Her “Katrina collection“ of building photographs of Pass Christian “before Katrina”   have been collected and selected views were made into a poster of “The Lost Homes of Scenic Drive”.  Other images have been printed as note cards.  Cindy has filled numerous individual portrait requests for homes that were destroyed or badly damaged by Hurricane Katrina.  One day, she hopes to finish work on a book utilizing some of her collection. She can be reached at: ceasterling75@gmail.com, Cell: 314-605-0292, www.passbeachhouse.com, http://cindysbeachcreations.weebly.com/fused-glass.html, 

www.cindysartplusglass.com,  COMING SOON!
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